
20/08/2021 

MRS Paulina Barlow 
24a Nullaburra RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
pbarlow@paloaltonetworks.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Please do not allow this to go forward, I am part of a very large 1000+ group of Newport locals 
who all want to make Robertson Road a Pedestrian Plaza and have been very active in trying 
to make this happen. We really have achieved so much so far and this would totally destroy 
everything.
I have heard that this amended DA does not meet the NMP provisions, there are height limits 
that exceed the Development Control Plan and the LEP. We are all concerned that the retail 
shop facades won’t fit in with the village feel we are after in a Pedestrian Plaza and the Bulk 
and Scale is way to large for this site!
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